FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY

DATE: October 2022
ITEM: Event Report
FROM: Eugene Vicknair

PUMPKIN PATCH EXPRESS

We will be decorating the Diesel Shop and Caboose Train this weekend. Thank you to Patty Clawson
who rounded up some volunteers from the local High School to help out. We will also be pricing out the
pumpkins.

Charlie Spikes worked out a deal for pumpkins from a supplier in Reno. Bart Hansen is scheduled to
pick them up Friday for delivery to the museum for this weekend. Thank you Bart and Charlie!

DramaWorks in Quincy is looking at working the Haunted Railcar. We are still working out details. Hope
to have more info for the meeting.

“We Cook For You” food truck from Chico will be on hand for the first weekend, October 15-16. We are
working on getting another food truck for second weekend as We Cook For You is unavailable.

We also have local volunteers who will be helping with patch set up and pumpkin sales.

We still need some crew volunteers to work the caboose train both weekends and help with crowd
control. Please get the word out and see if we can get some extra volunteers.
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